
Thursday 21st  October 2021
Infants: 4.15pm - 5.30pm  Juniors: 5.45pm - 7pm

Tickets - £3.50
Come along and join in the fun at our Disco!  There will be the much loved tuck 
shop serving drinks and snacks and other spooktacular things to buy, so please do 
bring along some pocket money to spend.  We suggest a maximum of £2.50 and 
ask that children bring their money in a named purse/bag that can be worn at all 
times as they are responsible for their own money for the duration of the disco.

Tickets must be purchased in advance and are non refundable, so please complete 
the attached slip and return in an envelope marked ‘Spooky Disco’ by Friday 15th 
October at 9.15am.  No tickets will be available after this date.  Please contact the 
office if you haven’t received your tickets by the morning of the disco.

Please note: The disco is supervised by teachers and DBS checked PTFA members.  For 
safeguarding reasons, parents will not be permitted into the disco.  Infants and Juniors may only 
attend their own disco.  No heelies or mobile phones are permitted.
Important: All fields below, must be completed and legible, otherwise a ticket will NOT be issued.
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

I authorise the below names to attend the disco on 21st October and enclose £……….

SIGNED……………………………………………. PRINT NAME……………………………………..

Child’s Full Name…………………………………...Teachers Name………………………………..

Child’s Full Name…………………………………...Teachers Name………………………………..

Child’s Full Name…………………………………...Teachers Name………………………………..

Child’s Full Name…………………………………...Teachers Name………………………………..

We accept Cash (exact money please as change cannot be issued)

Glitter Tattoos If you do not want your child to have a glitter tattoo please state this below.

fairies and scairies Disco


